Leigh on Mendip First School

working together to achieve our best

Newsletter 25 - 15th May 2020



What a lot of wonderful work from the children this week. We've had some woodwork, science work completed from Oak Academy, cooking, bunting making and lots more party planning! Keep the photos coming in, we are thoroughly enjoying them.

Mrs Phillips



































Leigh on Mendip First School

working together to achieve our best

Newsletter 25 - 15th May 2020

















